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GOVERNING BOARD MEETING  

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION SPEAKER COMMENT FORM  

ALTHOUGH THE GOVERNING BOARD AND DISTRICT STAFF ARE MEETING IN-PERSON, BOARD 
MEETINGS ARE CURRENTLY VIRTUAL ONLY FOR THE PUBLIC.  INDIVIDUALS WISHING TO ADDRESS THE 
BOARD MAY DO SO BY COMPLETING THIS FORM, EMAILING THE BOARD SECRETARY 
(SHANNON.TUCKER@WESDSCHOOLS.ORG), OR COMPLETING THE ONLINE GOOLGE PUBLIC 
PARTICIPATION FORM.  

This form must be filled out completely and turned in to the Governing Board Secretary by noon the day of 
the meeting in which you would like you statement read.  The Board secretary will read your name (first/last), 
school attendance area, group or organization your represent and then your statement.  

Governing Board Meeting Date: ____________________  

I would like to address the Governing Board regarding ____________________________________  

Topic 

Public participation comments will be read by the Board Secretary.  Please complete ALL of the 
information below and send it Shannon Tucker through one of the following methods: 

* Email: shannon.tucker@wesdschools.org  

* Mail/or drop-off: 4650 Wesd Sweetwater Avenue, Glendale, Arizona 85304 (Hours: 7:30 - 4:30 p.m.)* Fax: 602-

247-2720 

Public participation is the time for the public to comment.  Members of the Board may not discuss items that are not 

specifically identified on the agenda.  Therefore, pursuant to state law, action taken as a result of public comment 

will be limited to directing staff to study the matter, responding to any criticism, or scheduling the matter for further 

consideration and decision at a later date. 

 

First Name                 Last Name          Telephone Number  

 

 

Email  School Attendance Area/Group or Organization 
 

Address                            City / Zip Code  
 

Comments: You may use the back of this form if necessary. The Governing Board thanks you for your input.  
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